· Chris felt that today’s ACRE meeting agenda represented a good cross-section of the issues ACRE typically consider 

· Chris and ACRE members are interested in considering what is proportionate in a risk-based approach 

· He feels there will not be progress on GM until the UK has renegotiated the regulations and feels that a regulatory approach based on process is not appropriate 

· He is interested in exploring the natural capital/ecosystems services approach where a decision would consider holistically both the risks and benefits of a decision. This is analogous to the approach to licensing medicines. 

· The Committee would value assurance about their role and a steer on the level of concern within Government for the current regulatory regime 

· They will have been given confidence by the decision to start recruitment for a new Chair

· ACRE rely on the hard work and experience of the Secretariat. ACRE members realise the pressure on resources but require a good level of support. 

· Lord de Mauley would like to be kept updated on recruitment of the Chair. 

